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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on Friday, June 10

th
 at 4:45 P.M. The incident took place at 350 Southwest 25

th
 

Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim was a patron at the VFW 
(Veterans of Foreign Wars Post) outside in front of the building, when the 
suspect walked up to the victim and shot him. The suspect was wearing a ski 
mask and hoodie. The victim was pronounced deceased on scene. 
 

The victim has been identified as Gilbert Oosthuzian, B/M, 07/09/1971, a 
resident of the City of Pembroke Pines. 
 

This is an active investigation.  
 

Detectives are encouraging anyone who was at or near the incident location, on 
Friday, June 10

th
, at the time of the homicide and did not speak to a Fort 

Lauderdale Police Department Detective to please contact Det. Jim Jaggers at 
954-828-5970 or Sgt. Steve Novak at 954-828-5556. 
 

### 


